
 

 

 

Out of Zone Enrolments 2025 

The Maunu School Board of Trustees invites applications for students living out 

of zone to enrol at Maunu School for the period 13 December 2024 to 10 

March 2025. The school’s enrolments scheme details are available from the 

school’s office along with application forms. 

The Board of Trustees have determined that we have places available for out 

of zone students in the following year level – Year 1 students who will be 5 

before the 10th of March 2025. We have up to 10 places available. The 

deadline for receipt of applications is Tuesday October 15, 2024. 

If the number of out of zone applications exceeds the number of places 

available, students will be selected by ballot. If a ballot is required, it will be 

held on Wednesday, October 16 2024. Parents will be informed of the 

outcome of the ballot within 3 school days of the ballot being held.  

For application forms and enquiries please contact the school office  

Ph 438 8060 or office@maunu.school.nz 

If you would like a tour of the school please do not hesitate to contact the Office. 

 

Regards, 

Claire Turton 

Principal Maunu School  

09 4388060  

claire@maunu.school.nz 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@maunu.school.nz

